

Headteacher Mrs V Barnes

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk



4th December 2023

Dear Y1/2 and Nursery/Reception Mums, Dads and Carers

EARLY YEARS AND KS1 CHRISTMAS PARTY

As is tradition the Early Years and KS1 staff will be hosting a traditional Christmas party with festive treats during the afternoon of Friday, 22nd December. If there are any food allergies we aren't aware of, or any concerns regarding the party food we will be serving, please don't hesitate to email the office or speak to Mrs Walsh on the gate.

All children are invited to come to school in their party clothes and we will have traditional games and lots of fun. Those Nursery children who are normally picked up at lunchtime are invited to stay for the party at no extra charge (please let Mrs Walsh know as soon as possible if this will be the case). A school dinner can be ordered (payable on Parent Pay) or a packed lunch brought into school for lunchtime.

We are hoping for a surprise visitor during the afternoon!

The party will finish at 3pm and all children can be collected at their normal school finishing time.

Mrs Jane, Mrs Orme and Mrs A Walsh